
RFQ Ad for Architect Engineer design services BGS 3785 

 
NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 
 
Kennebec Valley Community College wishes to procure 

architectural/engineering services for the Plumbing Lab Expansion 

BGS #3785 at Kennebec Valley Community College Fyre/Whitney 

Building in Fairfield, Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 

p.m. on March 3, 2025, as stated in the RFQ. 

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Kennebec Valley Community College 

website: https://www.kvcc.me.edu/about-kvcc/tenders-procurement-

notices/  
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